
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 3:12 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Teresa Tsuji

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Select…

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We are very disturbed and  disappointed that given the location of our cottage at

 our hydro rates will increase significantly.  Anything that may be done to keep
seasonal rate at current rate or lower would be greatly appreciated. We have already sent a request to Norm Miller
the MP.  Respectfully, David Lamb & Teresa Tsuji




